KINDERGARTEN NEWSLETTER
MRS. FRIAR     10-05-18
Dear Parents,
WORD OF THE WEEK – positive – It helps us to have a positive thought to start our day.  Be positive to one another!
SIGHT WORD OF THE WEEK – and.  We have already learned – a, I, like, the (we will review these all next week)
SPELLING WORDS – an family: can, ran, fan
THINGS TO REMEMBER – 
The students tend to get cold in our classroom.  Please send a light sweater/jacket (labeled) to keep in the cubby. 
Please check the purple folder daily.
You can look on Skyward to check grades. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]NEXT WEEK:  We will focus on how do tools help us do things with our hands during our reading time.  In math we will be discussing teen numbers 16-19 and 20.  Ask your child to explain to you what a tower is (tower of 5) and a ten frame.  We will be exploring apples during our Science/S.S. time.
Kindergarten and First grade will be going on a field trip to the Fort Clarke Fire Station on October 23rd.  Please look for the permission slip and information forth coming.
Our first garden day is October 17th starting at 8:00 a.m.  We will need parent participation for that morning.  Please sign up on genius to help with our first garden day! 

Have a wonderful weekend.  Please sign to show that you have read this newsletter.  Remember you will also receive this newsletter electronically.
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